
DATES TO REMEMBER  

Tuesday 8th June—School 

photographs—Class and 

Leavers 

 

Tuesday 20th July—School 

finishes for Summer Holidays 

 

Wednesday 21st July—Inset 

Day—children not in 

 

Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd 

September—Inset Days—

children not in 

 

Monday 6th September—all 

children return to school 

 

Thank you parents and carers 

for your continued support 

and positive comments during 

these times! 

 

 

Further dates to follow 

 

 

 

 

 

New Year 3 Children for September 

Letters have been sent out to our new Year 3 parents for children starting in 

September, with details of transition dates, parents evenings, etc.  Further 

information will be available on the school website during the week 

commencing 7th June. 

 

Safeguarding Online 

One of our parents has brought to our attention that some children have 

been accessing  an app called ‘Omegle’ which allows anyone to chat online 

with strangers, without having to register any details.  This is obviously a 

concern, especially in view of the fact the website even says it is used by 

‘predators’.  Please speak to your child to warn them how dangerous this 

could be and reinforce safety online. 

 

Year 6 Swimming 

Next week is the last swimming session for Redwood and Maple classes.  

We hope the children have enjoyed this activity over the past 4 weeks. 

 

Books for School 

We have recently purchased another 850 books for the children to use for 

home reading.  These were purchased through the kind donations received 

during lockdown.  Further books will be purchased next year to replenish 

supplies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date: 7th May 2021 


